

COMPANY PROFILE

IMAGES



END OF YEAR NEWSLETTER

Dear Esteemed Sunworld Clients and Future Guests!

As the year draws to an end we'd like to take this opportunity to **THANK YOU** for your wonderful support received this year.

It's been a **GREAT YEAR** for us in many aspects and we are **MOST GRATEFUL** to everyone who visited Kenya and travelled with us!

Here is a short up-date on where we are and what's to come!

WINNING THE ECO-WARRIOR AWARD



We received the prestigious **ECO WARRIOR AWARD** for **GREEN TOUR OPERATOR CHAMPION in September 2019!**

The Eco-Warrior Award is a Kenyan Tourism award that recognizes and celebrates outstanding contributions to ecotourism practice in Kenya. It is aimed at motivating winning ventures/operations and industry at large to embrace practices that are ecologically and ethically sustainable in order to compete with the best in the world.

We are most grateful for all the wonderful support and embrace of our new measures at Sunworld Safaris!



CLICK to Download our "Client Brief on Sustainability." A copy of this has been placed in each vehicle!

SINGLE USE PLASTIC BAN - UPCOMING IN JUNE 2020

The upcoming ban on single use plastic for all protected areas such as National Parks & Reserves means that visitors will no longer be allowed to carry items such as plastic bottles, plastic cups & lids (such as coffee), balloons, wet wipes, plastic bags etc.

FLEET UP-DATE



We continue to update our fleet annually and have purchased **15 brand new vehicles** this year alone. Our fleet currently consists of 70 custom built safari vehicles!



SPECIAL OFFERS

For the months of January to June we offer FANTASTIC NEW SPECIAL OFFERS such as exciting and very reasonably priced 4 x 4 ROAD PACKAGES with fixed departures or private departures.

CLICK HERE

LUXURY MOBILE CAMPING



Remember, that we have this fantastic **MOBILE CAMP** we can put up **ANYWHERE** in Kenya! Truly, a great option for smaller groups with maximum **PRIVACY** in the Bush!

HOW ARE WE "GOING GREEN" & PRACTICING SUSTAINABILITY?

- eliminated single
 use plastic in our
 operation and
 replaced all plastic
 bottles for the
 Sunworld team and
 our guests with
 stainless steel
 bottles or re-usable
 glass bottles for
 picnic boxes instead
 of using tetra pack.
- Along with Mara
 Bush Camp we save

 225,000 plastic
 bottles in a year!

- We have a strict waste management policy and a dedicated area for garbage in our office premises.
- Our garbage is collected by Taka Taka Solutions, that sorts 95% of all garbage, reuses and sells to local recyclers.
- All our picnic lunches for our clients are prepared in-house by our in-house chef from locally sourced ingredients. These are usually healthy, vegetarian or non-vegetarian options.

 We no longer offer yoghurts in plastic cups nor the usual packet juice.
- All containers are now glass which is being cleaned and re-used.
 Recycled serviettes are added to each box.

CONSERVATION BASED SAFARIS

We offer conservation based safaris that support initiatives such as the Sheldrick Wildlife Trust and its orphaned elephants as well as the endangered Rhino with support of Conservancies where Rhinos are bred & protected.

FITNESS

Exercise classes for our staff members (2 x week)







TEAM BUILDING & TREE PLANTING

At Kareita & Eburro Forests to offset the carbon footprint for the accumulated kms in our fleet. We usually plant more trees than we have to!

SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY

Educational trips for school children from Korogocho Slums (St. John's school) to National Parks / Game Reserves to teach them about wildlife & conservation but also create a day out & away from poverty



TRAINING

Various guide training's specifically in photography (We did a fantastic workshop with Andreas Knausenberger)

HAND SANITIZING GEL FOR OUR CLIENTS

We shall also add hand sanitizing gel, from mid December 2019, in every vehicle to avoid our guests using wet wipes which are not bio-degradable.





We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year

FROM YOUR SUNWORLD TEAM







PLEASE CONTACT

SUNWORLD SAFARIS

Off Riverside Drive / On Riverside Lane

Reservations: +254 714 018 914 +254 700 141 736 / 4445680 / 4445673 / 4445850 Operations (24 hrs): +254 733 614 055 / 0722 525 400

Our mailing address is: info@sunworldsafaris.com

Website: www.sunworld-safari.com

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

mailer lite